
Proposed Maintenance Agreement with the City of Sheboygan 

 

On Monday, April 21, 2025, Jeanne Pfeiffer (Mead Library Board President), Maeve Quinn (Board 
Trustee), and Garrett Erickson (Mead Director), met with Casey Bradley (City Administrator) to discuss 
the City of Sheboygan’s proposal to migrate Mead Library’s maintenance and cleaning staff to a new city 
facilities department. 

The meeting was very helpful. Administrator Bradley answered questions and shared his vision of how 
the city’s buildings ongoing maintenance will improve with the implementation of this proposed model. 

City officials will be working on the proposal and plan to present an official proposal to the Mead Board 
of Trustees later this summer. 

 

 


